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COPR)Y.

28, 1954

/9" Y d&M

Hon. H. W, Case

Emmet

Notth Dakota
Dear Mr. Case:

Thank you for your letter of recent date which was
brought to my attention upon my return to Washington concerning the
lack of first aid stations on the Fort Bertiold Reservation.

I am contacting the authorities on this matter
immediately to see if there is something that can be done about the
situation., Just as soon as information is received, you may be sure
I will let you know,

With just every good wish and my kindest regards,
Iam

Sincerely,

WLt



	Letter from Senator Langer to H. W. Case Regarding the Location of Medical Centers for the Fort Berthold Reservation, June 28, 1954
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1657745044.pdf.GiPKl

